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6th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Class Photograph Day 24th June 2022 
 

We are pleased to let you know that Aperture Portaits will be in school on the 24th June to take 
whole class photographs. 

 
Children will need to come in to school in their full school uniform on that day (including ties for 
Years 5 and 6), this includes those that have PE or swimming. 
 
We will need to make sure we have consent from you for Aperture to take the photograph of your 
child in school.  We will take this information from the Photo and Video consent form we sent out 
a few weeks ago.  If we do not have a consent form for your child or you have indicated that your 
child cannot have their photograph taken, they will not be able to take part in the class photo.  
 

If you need another copy of this form or you would like to change your choices, please collect a 
copy from the main school office. 
 
If you have any questions or issue, please call the main school office on 0121 716 0444. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Miss Evans 
Office Manager 


